
TO: HONORABLE MA YOR AND
CITYCOUNCn..

FROM: Betsy Shotwell

SUBJECT: PATTONBOGGS'VISIT
TO SAN JOSE

DA TE: October 8, 2004

INFORMATION

Ed Newberry and Marek Gootman of Patton Boggs LLP, the City's lobbying finn from
Washington D.C., will be in San Jose October 27,28, and 29,2004 to meet with Council
Members and City staff on any current federal legislation, programs, or grant-related activities
that may be of interest to you. They will be available to meet Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday
morning, in addition to their reporting before the Rules Committee on October 27 at 2 pm.

If you would like to meet with Patton Boggs during this time about any federal issue, please
contact Dotti King at x4062 to schedule a meeting. Also, please let me know what you would
like to discuss with them so they can gather available information for your meeting.

C: Council Appointees
Senior Staff
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